The British School

Caroline Drumm P.O. Box 566, Jhamsikhel, Patan
Principal Kathmandu, Nepal

24th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent Information Session on School Budget Procedures

Have you ever wondered how a school sets its budget? This Parent Information Session will
show you the process that we go through as a school to ensure that we can effectively budget
for each year. If you are interested, please come along on Monday.

Date: Monday 29th May 2023.
Time: 8:15 am to 9:15 am
Location: Secondary Library

Yours Sincerely,

Caroline Drumm
Principal

Patron: H.E.The British Ambassador

Telephone: 977-1-5421794, Fax: 977-1-5422012, e-mail: ths@tbs.edu.np website: www.tbskathmandu.org



